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You are invited...

And let us consider how to stir up one another to love and good works, not
neglecting to meet together, as is the habit of some, but encouraging one anoth-
er, and all the more as you see the Day drawing near.

- Hebrews 10:24-25

Because of the enthusiasm surrounding and the incredible level of participation in
our Lenten Bible study, The Final Days, discussion arose as to forming a new and
ongoing small group for study and fellowship. You are invited to an organization-
al meeting to determine the direction of this group, to explore the preferred day
and time of its gatherings, to discuss possible resource materials, and to deter-
mine the frequency it will meet.

The meeting has been scheduled for Thursday, May 15th, at 3:30 in the Chapel
fellowship hall. We encourage you to come with all your suggestions and ideas
for the future of this small group, to add your voice to its development, and to
hear from others who are excited about the possibilities.

If you are unable to attend on May 15th but are interested in being a part of a
small group, please let Susan know in the Chapel office. Call (910) 400-5188 or
email citp10@7lakeschapel.com




